tmp39[1].txt
From: Pamela call [ﬁameTaca11@dragonbbs,com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 10:45 AM
To: AGSEC -USDA
Subject: milk

Tom Vilsack,

Please help the small dairy farmer by carefully considering any changes to
milk regulations that would put an undue pressure on them in favor of the
large producers,

Especially those smaller farmers who are set up to bottle their own carefully
raised and handled milk. It is very important to keep the pressure off the
small farm producer who is raising a quality product and providing for their
family on a small family farm,

Thank You.

Pamela call

London, Ohio
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